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2 messages

stinson <stinson@midtel.net> ' Tue, Sep 22, 2020 at 1:14 PM

To: "federicebill@gmail.com" <federicebill@gmail.com>
Chairmen Federice,

I was pleased to attend the 9/15 meeting of the LE Review Comm. at the Public Safety Bldg. | had to leave quite early
due to other obligations but, before leaving | provided a copy of my prepared remarks. Please share my remarks with the
full committee.

The COVID-19 social distancing and mask requirements seriously restricts the potential for public attendance or
comment. To encourage public participation a dedicated web page and/or a Facebook page would be helpful. Visitors to
the county web page should see links to such comment venues. | imagine this would not be a difficult task for the county's
IT person.

Lastly, this message is being sent to what apparently is your personal email address. If would more appropriate for there
to be an email address to serve the committee. Such a centralized communication point, in addition to the above
mentioned facilities, could serve as an archive of public contributions to the committee's work.

Wayne Stinson

Bill Federice <federicebill@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 22, 2020 at 4:58 PM
To: stinson <stinson@midtel.net>

Thank you for your comments. | will consider them.

Also, this email address is dedicated to my duties as Supervisor and Chairman. | have
two other separate emails for personal use.

On Tue, Sep 22, 2020 at 1:14 PM stinson <stinson@midtel.net> wrote:
Chairmen Federice, .

- I was pleased to attend the 9/15 meeting of the LE Review Comm. at the

- Public Safety Bidg. | had to leave quite early due to other obligations
but, before leaving | provided a copy of my prepared remarks. Please
share my remarks with the full committee.

- The COVID-19 social distancing and mask requirements seriously restricts =
the potential for public attendance or comment. To encourage public B
participation a dedicated web page and/or a Facebook page would be
helpful. Visitors to the county web page should see links to such

- comment venues. | imagine this would not be a difficult task for the
county's IT person.

Lastly, this message is being sent to what apparently is your personal

email address. If would more appropriate for there to be an email

address to serve the committee. Such a centralized communication point,
- in addition to the above mentioned facilities, could serve as an archive

of public contributions to the committee's work.

- Wayne Stinson
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Bill Federice

Supervisor, Town of Conesville

Chairman, Schoharie County Board of Supervisors
607-353-2110

Check out the official Town of Conesville Website at:
http://www4 .schohariecounty-ny.gov/government/town-of-conesville/
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